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Dr. Purdy Appointed to the Theriogenology Foundation Board!!

Steve Purdy, President of Nunoa Project and Director of the North American Camelid Studies 
Program, has just begun his tenure on the Theriogenology Foundation  Board of Directors and 
Global Outreach Task Force Committee.  Steve was recruited by the foundation as result of his 
past teaching and research work with alpacas and ongoing work with alpaca farmers in Peru.  
The Theriogenology Foundation is a global non-profit which believes that the preservation and 
reproduction of animals is essential to human welfare. By engaging specialists in animal 
reproductive health and productivity, the Theriogenology Foundation formulates and implements 
solutions to combat human and animal diseases which threaten food security and the social and 
economic health of the world's population.  Steve also is the author of the Animal Health 
Initiatives section for alpacas and llamas on the website. He is looking forward to working with 
the Foundation on global improvements in animal production through improved reproduction 
management. !!

Mission statement:  The Theriogenology Foundation secures and allocates resources dedicated 
to advancing the science and practice of animal reproductive medicine.!!

http://www.theriofoundation.org


